Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

May 26, 2017

SWIM LESSONS - Lessons begin Tuesday, May 30, for students in
kindergarten through grade 4. Remember suits, towels, and bags fo
carry items to and from pool. Swim lessons are another great learning
opportunity offered to Centerville students. Our tigers will be ready
for summer to begin!

TERRACOTTA WARRIORS - The 7™ and 8™ graders have an exciting
trip planned to Seattle on Friday. They will view the fantastic

Terracotta Warriors Exhibit, an archeologist find from 2000 years ago!
While in Seattle the PTC has provided funds for students to visit the fJQJ):'_TFTH

L)

Space Needle. Everyone is looking forward to reports of this field trip! i

ANNUALS - Centerville School Annuals are at the printers and ready
to be pre-purchased. These wonderful books are filled with pictures
and memories of 2016-17 students and activities. The school and PTC
have both contributed funds to keep the cost very low for students.
Annuals cost $3 and may be purchased from Mrs. Keyes in the school
office.

GRADUATION - The 8" Grade Graduation ceremony will be June 8" o
at 7:00 PM. Friends and families are invited as we congratulate our &
students.

SCHOOL PICNIC - Monday, June 12", will be our school picnic. We
will celebrate Mrs. Barthlow as she retires, present student awards,
and have the Bikes for Books drawing mid-morning prior to the potluck
picnic. Watch for more information coming in next week’s newsletter.

PTC - The last Parent-Teacher-Community Booster meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday, May 30™. This meeting will finish this year and
plan for the next school year. Join us in the school library at 6:00 PM.




